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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

Ms Janine  Griffis COMMNT2014/0968/P 21/02/2014  13:05:49 On behalf of the Pilgrim's to Willoughby Residents Association, I object to the loss of original railings 

and, additionally, to the use of a front garden as parking space.  As stated in the Conservation Area 

Statement, &quot;where historic railings survive they are very rare indeed and should never be 

removed, but sensitivity repaired, and reinstated where lost. Boundary walls, hedges and railings all 

help give the area its serene and respectable charm, and by restoring them where they have been 

removed, residents can restore the attractive qualities of the streetscape for residents and passers-by.”

The corner garden is a sensitive site, located adjacent to the Grade II Listed Willow Cottages with their 

uniform line of boundary walls.  The railings should be restored to the original configuration.  

Furthermore, permission to use this area as a car parking space (see: 2013/7388/P) should be refused.

We urge the Council to refuse this application.
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